



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

5th September 2024

Year 4 Portals to the Past Ancient Egyptian Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our History topic in year 4 this term is the Ancient Egyptians. To enhance the children's learning experience, 'Portals to the Past' will be running a full day workshop in school. The children will participate in activities throughout the day as they learn about what happened following the death of a mighty Pharaoh, including tomb building, the mummification process, burial ceremonies and, finally, the crowning of the new Pharaoh.

Our workshop will take place on <u>Thursday 3rd October</u> at a cost of £13.62 per child. Please pay the full amount via the School Gateway under the heading 'Payments - Y4 Ancient Egyptians' by <u>Friday 27th September</u>. Please speak to the school office if you have any questions or concerns relating to the cost.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to a full day of history learning!

Yours sincerely,

E. Morton

E Morton
Teaching and Learning Lead









Schools of Sanctuary













